
ACS Website Update
A few design changes were made to our school website. Go to the same 

web address, www.atlantaschools.us, to check it out!

Classroom Grandparents
There is an opportunity for seniors 55 years or older to provide 

one-on-one mentoring, nurturing and support to children in our 

classrooms through the Foster Grandparent Program of NEMCSA.  

Seniors will receive a $4.00/hour stipend, meals, mileage 

reimbursement and more.  Please see the flyer and brochure for more 

information. Both can be seen at the links above or picked up at the 

school office.

Montmorency Co Public Library Art Program
Our 3rd through 5th graders get to participate in the Montmorency 

County Public Library’s Art Program for six weeks, starting the first 

week in March. We’re grateful for this free-to-us opportunity for our 

students to learn new skills. 

Atlanta Area Little League Sign-ups
Children as young as 4 years old  through middle-school are 

encouraged to sign up for Little League. It’s a great way to exercise, 

practice teamwork, and learn new skills.  In the past, AALL has had  

T-ball, Coach pitch, Baseball and Softball Minors, and Baseball and 

Softball Majors. In-person sign-ups will be available during Family 

Literacy Night on Wednesday, March 13 from 5-7 p.m. Players and 

Coaches needed!

Spring Break
Spring Break will be here before we know it! There will be no school on 

Monday, March 18 through Friday, March 22, 2024. Be safe and enjoy 

your rest and relaxation, Huskies!

Paw Prints
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Important Dates
March is Reading Month!

3/11 - BOE Meeting, 6p

3/13 - Family Literacy Night, 5-7p

3/18-22 - No School, Spring Break

3/29 - No School, Good Friday

You can find our 2023-2024 School 

Calendar on our website.

Sonshine Kids Club
The LAST day of Sonshine Kids Club 

for this school year will be Tuesday, 

4/2/24.

Huskie Athletics
We’re  gearing up for Spring sports. 

JH & HS Track, Softball, and 

Baseball will be starting soon.

2023-24 athletic schedules, along 

with a list of other important  dates, 

are on our website under the 

Athletics tab.

Upcoming Testing
Save the dates for some upcoming 

testing for our secondary students:

Wed, April 10 - 8th, 9th, 10th, and 

11th graders will take the required 

College Board test. Seniors will have 

the day off of school. 

Thur, April 11 - 11th graders will take 

the required Work Keys test. 
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